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29 April 2025 

ANZAC Day Service 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are inviting all of our community to attend our ANZAC Day Service in Week 1 Term 2. ANZAC Day 
is a day of remembrance and commemorating our fallen ANZAC soldiers and commemorating the 
anniversary of the Australian and New Zealand soldiers landing in Gallipoli on April 25th, 1915. 
 
As ANZAC Day this year was in the final week of school holidays, our school service will be held in the 
first week back at school.  
 
When: Friday 2nd May (Week 1 Term 2) 
 
Time of service: 10:00am -10:45am 
 
Where: Lethbridge Park Public School Yarning Circle (if wet weather Hall) 
 
Entry: Entry will be via the Bouganville Road or Copeland Road gates. All visitors are required to sign 
in using QR codes. These will be displayed at the school gate.  
 
As each class is making their own wreaths to present at the ceremony, any flower donations to add 
to your child/s wreaths would be greatly appreciated. Additionally, if you have flowers that you wish 
to add to our school memorial display, there will be an opportunity for you to lay flowers during the 
ceremony.  
 
We hope to see you at our service. 
 
Mr Fletcher, Miss Gallagher                   Garry Sheen 
Organising Teachers        Executive Principal 
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